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Docket No. 30-4576

Technical Operations
Radiation Products Division
ATTN: John J. Munro, III

Technical Director
40 North Avenue
Burlington, Massachusetts 01803

Gentlemen:

Suject: Leak Test Report (Your Letters of March 23 and Aoril 26,1979)

Thank you for your letters, referenced above, wiich forwarded your final
report pursuant to the conditions of your license regarding the subject
matter.

This matter will be reviewed during our next inspection.

Your cooperation with us is appreciated.

*

( f'g

Robert 0. ficClintock, Chief

Materials Radiological Pr;;tection
Section
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